
                                             
 

                                                                                                                           Monday 10th November 2014  

Dear Parents / Carers, 

At FOSA, we are busy organising our diaries for Christmas activities this year. We would like to 

update you with the events that we have planned for your children in December. We hope to see 

you at as many events as possible to help raise money for our children.  

The Key Stage One Christmas show will have three show performances on the 9th and 10th 

December. Due to numbers, we can only allocate two tickets per family and any remaining tickets 

will be allocated on a first come, first served basis. A letter will be sent in the near future with more 

information regarding when tickets will be on sale.  

We will be holding a Christmas craft fair in the school hall after school on Tuesday 2nd December. 

There will be a variety of activities available for children to participate in, such as making decorations 

and painting. There will be a charge for this club however we shall operate a family rate for families 

with more than one child who wish to attend. We will send a letter with the options for the craft 

activities and further details about the club in the near future.  

Here are the dates for your diary: 

 

Tuesday 2nd December 2014  Christmas craft fair 3:20-4:50pm (limited availability)  

Tuesday 9th December 2014  Christmas show 2:00pm 

Wednesday 10th December2014  Christmas show 2:00pm and 6:00pm 

Monday 15th December 2014  KS1 Christmas disco 4.00pm – 5.00pm 

     KS2 Christmas Disco 5:15pm - 6:30pm 

Please see any member of the committee if you have any further questions.  

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Friends of School Association  


